

## IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

# Society of Carillon Alumni and Friends

VOLUME 16, ISSUE 1

SPRING/SUMMER 2023

### SPRING 2023 SEMESTER STUDENT CARILLON PERFORMANCES

#### Campanile-Carillon Model Concerts:

- Student Concerts in the Sukup Atrium February 3, March 3
- ISU Admitted Student Day in Hilton Coliseum-April 7
- "A Hero's Journey" Student Concert May 1 during the Stanton Memorial Carillon Foundation Meeting
- City of Traer Sesquicentennial Celebration June 3

#### Stanton Memorial Carillon Concert:

Student Concert - May 5





In Hilton Coliseum performing for hundreds of incoming students and their families



Student players this semester included:

- Hannah Varble, senior in English
- Ellie Grace Lashier, sophomore in Music
- Tanner Smith, junior in Software Engineering
- Rebekah Veldboom, sophomore in Environmental Science
- Carolyn Riedel, graduate student in Aerospace Engineering



A Hero's Journey concert in Sukup Atrium



Traer, Iowa Pool Parking Lot for the Celebration

VOLUME 16, ISSUE 1 PAGE 2

## SUMMER CARILLON CONCERT SERIES

The summer concert series is in full swing. A favorite selection from Margaret Pan was the *Sesamuppets Suite*, arr. Sally Slade Warner: *I Love Trash* and *The Rainbow Connection*. The complete program of songs and performer bios can be found on the ISU Carillon website: www.music.iastate.edu/2023-summer-carillon-concert-series.

Performing this year are:

- \*\* John Widman, Maryland, May 30
- \*\* Jim Fackenthal, Illinois, July 25

- \*\* Margaret Pan, Massachusetts, June 28
- \*\* David Christensen, California, August 29

## STANTON MEMORIAL CARILLON FOUNDATION MEETING

The Stanton Memorial Carillon Foundation met for their annual meeting on May 1st in the Campanile Room at the Memorial Union. In addition to the regular business meeting, there was a public presentation on the making of the 2022 State Day video on the bells and carillon. Speakers included: SMCF Past President Robert Lindemeyer and Iowa State University Alumni Association Visual Content Specialist Matt Van Winkle.

Joining the Foundation members and guests were the current carillon students. The students took Foundation members into the campanile during the noon concert, had lunch with the members, and gave an afternoon concert on the model in Sukup.



Student Concert in the campanile



Foundation Board Members and Students in attendance



Student Concert in the Sukup Atrium



Past President Robert Lindemeyer presenting on the making of the 2022 State Day Video